
Hi, my name is Jelle van Pijkeren, I am a third year student Industrial Engineering & Management and 
I am currently doing my bachelor thesis. For me, studying is more than just passing tests. Being active 
in your associations is just as valuable and challenging as studying. It enables you to develop yourself 
and find out the unique characteristics that make you stand out above others. I have experienced 
that myself as chairman of S.A. Stress and as member of the faculty council last year. In these roles I 
learned the value of good policy making and how that can really make an impact on every individual 
student. I want to continue putting effort in the development of good policy so that every BMS 
student will leave the UT prepared and ready. 
 
With the seven of us, we want to make a difference by using the knowledge and experience related 
to educational and organisational processes that we gained during our board years. Our different 
backgrounds unite expertise, diverse experiences and interests in one enthusiastic team. We actively 
contributed to achieving changes in educational procedures to make sure students are better 
represented in influential advisory bodies throughout our entire faculty. On top of this, the 
understanding that we built up of the way our faculty is organised now, made us realise that we as 
students can and have to act to further improve the current status of student involvement. 
 
Vote BMS United! 


